
• Holds will be sent to West Kildonan Library, 365 Jefferson Ave. 
Customers can choose a different branch for their holds - speak 
to staff at any branch or contact us online. 

• The book return will be closed. Return items to any other 
branch of Winnipeg Public Library. All libraries have after-hours 
returns.

• Anticipated reopening is fall, 2018. 

St. John’s Library will be
CLOSING FOR RENOVATIONS
as of Friday, August 25 at 5 pm

Please visit winnipeg.ca/library for project updates.


